
i-SENS, Inc. 
456-6 Wolgye4-dong, Nowon-gu, Seoul 139-845, Korea 

 
 
Date:  Nov 13, 2012
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
RE: Request of Confidentiality for FCC ID: OELGM505YAA
 
Gentlemen: 
 

This letter is to comply with Section 0.457(d)(2)(i) and 0.459 pertaining to confidential material.    
We, DENSO PS ELECTRONICS CORPORATION, would like the following documents regarding 
this submission for FCC ID: OELGM505YAA to be kept permanent confidential.   
 
We are also hereby request Short-Term Confidentiality for 180 days after the grant as outlined in 
Public Notice DA 04-1705. This provision will give i-SENS Inc. temporary confidentiality of 
commercially sensitive information prior to product release. 
 
The requested Confidential exhibits are listed as follows :  

 
 
< Short-Term Confidential List > 
1. External Photos                
2. User’s Manual        
3. Test-Setup Photos 

 
The above material contains trade secrets or technical data, which would customarily be guarded 
from competitors. We do not want these documents to be accessible to the general public. 
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

Name: Dong-Ki, Cho

Company: DENSO PS ELECTRONICS CORPORATION

 

Name: Dong-Ki, Cho

Commpany: DENSO PS ELECTRONICS CORPORATION


